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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   

To: Jungyup Oh ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 Secretariat 

houman@tta.or.kr 
   

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

sasecretary@ieee.org 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 

p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

jon.lewis@dell.com 

Andrew Myles Chair, IEEE 802 JTC1 Standing Committee 
amyles@cisco.com 

Jodi Haasz Manager, Operational Program Management, IEEE-SA 
j.haasz@ieee.org 

   

From: David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com 

   

Subject: Availability of draft 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 interim teleconference meeting, 21st January 2021 

 

Dear ISO/IEC JTC1 SC 6 Secretariat, 
 
IEEE 802.3 would like to notify the ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 membership about the availability of 
IEEE P802.3cp/D3.0, Draft Standard for Ethernet Amendment: Bidirectional 10 Gb/s, 25 
Gb/s, and 50 Gb/s Optical Access PHYs. 
 
The draft can be accessed at the following link. 
 
IEEE P802.3cp/D3.0: URL: <https://www.ieee802.org/3/SC6/cp/P802 3cp D3 0 for SC6.pdf> 
 
Username:  
Password:  
 
The draft is provided for review in anticipation that the published standard will be submitted 
to ISO/IEC JTC1 for ratification as an ISO/IEC standard under the PSDO process. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 




